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St. Mary’s Parish 

Administrative Council Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 18, 2019, at 6:30 pm in the Parish Meeting Room 

 

 

1. Call to Order - Present: Msgr. Lozinski, Joe Sanow, Mary Krambeer, Mark Schwartz, Terry Helget, 

Brenda Walden, Andrea Boyle, Matt Grausam, Jared Miller, Josh Sellner, Peter Roufs, Chris 

Heiderscheidt. Absent: Mary Portner, Sean Connolly, Sarah Jirak and Leo Montemayor.  

Msgr. Lozinski led the opening prayer with Liturgy of the Hours. 

February 2019 minutes were approved. 

2. Pastor’s Comments – AFC Pastoral Council meets in two weeks as they continue to work on the 

mission statement and try to develop the financial responsibilities.   

 

3. Worship and Spiritual Life Committee - Lent is going well with fair attendance at Stations of the 

Cross and good attendance at the daily Masses.   

 

4. Evangelization and Catechesis – In the discussion surrounding the revision of the Sexual Misconduct 

policy of the Diocese, it was noted that all members of committees/boards working directly with 

policies involving youth will need a background check.  This will affect our E and C committee. Peter 

Roufs is pleased to see the school and community working together with the musical.  

 

5. Adult Formation – TMIY is a going well with about 30-40 men attending on a regular basis. Mission 

speaker for the AFC will be Fr. John Kubicki to be held November 17-20. The Christ Life program 

continues. Msgr. Lozinski asked the members for suggestions for summer adult education.  

 

6. Sacramental Programs – Msgr. Lozinski reported that the second grade parents held their first 

meeting on Sunday.   

 

7. Stewardship – Matt Grausam reviewed the proposed budget reflecting a deficit. The finance 

committee will continue to work on it. We also reviewed the consolidated statement for the eight 

months ending February 2019.  

 

8. Maintenance – Josh Sellner reported the high school doors will be replaced soon.  

 

9. Next meeting – May 20, 2019.  Closing Prayer led by Msgr. Lozinski.  

 

  

Respectfully submitted by Chris Heiderscheidt   

 


